
NOTICE

FROM: 
Caribbean Developments (Antigua) Ltd

TO:

All Jolly Harbour Residents
DATE:
January 3, 2014
SUBJECT:
Water Conservation
Dear Residents
Please be advised that CDAL have been receiving intermediate water supplies for APUA, which has resulted in our water tanks level being lower than normal.
We are therefore asking all residents to make a concerted effort in conserving water and for those who can to switch over to using your cisterns.
We will communicate with you further once this concern has been resolved.
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
Dave Watson
Maintenance Manager


